
Friday 20th May 2022 

A Message from Miss Pitts  
 

Earlier this week, 5NK visited London for the day with         

Children’s University.  Although it was a very long day for   

pupils (and staff!) they all had a fantastic day and were        

amazing representatives of the school.  I have enjoyed finding 

out what they enjoyed the most from their day out.  5DG have 

their trip on Tuesday and I am certain that they will have just as 

good a day. 

We are really proud of our Year 5 and 6 netball team who 

played against Stockwell earlier this week and won 8-0.  Well 

done! 

This half term ends next Friday at 3.30pm nand we return to 

school on Monday 6th June 2022. 

Miss Pitts, 

Head of School  

Attendance this 

week 

Full School - 91.60% 

EYFS/KS1  

2KR 96.67%% 

KS2  

6ZM 99.38% Important Information 

School times: 8.55am - 3.30pm 

Thursdays: 8.55am - 1.45pm 

Gates open at 8.35am and 3.10pm daily. 

Gates close at 8.55am daily. 

On Thursday, gates open at 1.25pm. 

School Doors 

• Red Door - Reception 

• Green Door - Year 1/2 

• Yellow Door - Year 3 and 4TW 

• White Door - 4TH 

• Blue Door - Year 5/6 

Contact Us 

Call 01482 794122 

Select option 1 to report absences. 

Select option 2 to speak to a member 

of staff. 

Email: 

griffin.enquiries@vennacademy.org 

Lunch menu online 

 

The new lunch menu for this term 

can be found on the school       

website: 

 
https://griffinprimaryschool.org.uk/lunch-

menu/ 

Reading Corner 

We have been lucky to be allocated spaces on a number of events at The Big 
Malarkey festival in June. 

• Year 1 will be attending Handa’s Surprise workshops 

• Year 4 will be taking part in a Mambo Jambo session 

• Year 6 will be working with Beats Bus 

End of Half-term 

Friday 27th May 2022 at 

3.30pm. 

 

Back to School 

Monday 6th June 2022 - 

doors open at 8.45am. 

5NK - London 

 

5NK had a fantastic day out in London with Children’s 
University on Tuesday this week.  They took part in a 

tour of the Houses of Parliament, a river cruise and saw 
Buckingham Palace.  They even bumped into the Jamie 

Carragher, who used to play for Liverpool! 

Have a look at our Twitter page @griffinprimary for 
more photographs from the day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jubilee Celebration 

 

We will be celebrating 

the Queen’s Platinum 

Jubilee in school on  

Friday 27th May 2022. 

 

Pupils can come 

dressed in red, white 

and blue clothes for the 

day.  They will be taking 

part in some activities to  

understand and        

celebrate the             

significance of this 

event. 

At the end of the day, all 

pupils will be presented 

with a commemorative 

Platinum Jubilee mug to 

bring home. 

Free School Meals vouchers 

Vouchers for pupils who are eligible for 

free school meals are being provided 

for the May half term.   

These will be emailed to parents/carers 

next week. 

Please contact the school office if you 

have any issues accessing them. 

Griffin Tots 
 

Our first Griffin Tots      

session will be on Tuesday 

14th June 2022 from 9-

10am in the school hall.   

Please ring the school  

office if you would like 

more information or to 

book a place.  


